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From: Jack Niezgoda <jn007ca@yahoo.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2010 10:39 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: CFTC Proposal

Hi

This is just a quick comment and feedback about the new CFTC Proposal.
| AM AGAINST IT!
| do not have imperical studies but | believe that 99% of all traders are against it. There is no benéefit for us.

| believe that most of us would move our accounts to UK or other countries to preserve and benefit from the freedom of trading as it is
now and supposed to be.

Yours truly,

Jack Niezgoda
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